
 
 

January Newsletter    
We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas break and wish you all the best in 2024!  

We look forward to welcoming you and your children back this week.  

 

Tomorrow, January 3rd, we will begin our 2024-2025 registration at 7:00 a.m. We are so grateful for all 

the referrals we receive from our families. We will continue to offer a family referral program for next 

year’s registration. If you refer a new family and their child completes the 2024-2025 school year, your 

family will receive $150 toward your 2025 April tuition payment. You will find further information on our 

website.  
 

Upcoming Events 
Jan 3  Early registration for current students enrolled in 3 and 4 day classes 

Jan. 4 Early registration for current students enrolled in 2 day classes, KE, Learn with Me,  

returning families, and church members 

Jan 5  Preschool Enrichment 2nd session begins  

Jan 9  Parent Information Session 9:15  

Jan 9 & 10  Storytime in the Sanctuary (11:10 and 2:40) 

Jan 10  Open registration for new families begins 

Jan. 15  Martin Luther King Day—No school 

 

January Tuition 
Tuition will be posted today, January 2 for payments made through Tuition Express.   

 

Registration for 2024-2025 School Year 
If you currently have a child who is attending 3 or 4 days per week (excluding PEP), you may register 

that child and any younger siblings on January 3rd. All other current families (2 day (excluding PEP), KE, 

Learn with Me), church members and returning families may register on January 4th. Open registration 

for new families will begin on January 10th. Priority registration will remain in the same order that it has 

always been: 3 and 4 day current families, all other current families, church members, returning families, 

new families.  

 

Please go to our website newhopepreschool.com to view the registration link on the homepage. The 

link will go live on the homepage at 7:00 am each day. You will need to refresh your page if you are 

on the website before 7:00 am.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office. We thank you in advance for your interest in our 

program and look forward to continuing to serve your family in the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Preschool Information Session  
Our next preschool information session is on Tuesday, January 9th at 9:15 am in the church library. Mrs. 

Sweress will be presenting information on Numbers and Counting. Please sign up through the following 

link. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4EAAA728A1F94-44514627-parent  Childcare is available. 
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